
 
 

29
th
 January, 2015 

 

To: Valued Customer 
 
From: Littelfuse Product Management 
 
Subject: Change of sleeves to Pico 275 series fuses  
 
 
With regards to the above reference, Littelfuse would like to inform you that we would be changing 
the sleeves for the Pico 275 series fuses. 
 
Please see below for the comparison of the existing sleeve on the fuses vs the latest sleeve to be 
used on the fuses. The latest sleeves would allow the markings on the fuse to be more visible.  

 
 
Affected ratings would be 20A, 25A and 30A of the 275 series. 
 
Affected part numbers as given below and per attached. 

Series 275 

Rating 20A 25A 30A 

Affected 

part 

numbers 

0275020.MRT1

L 
0275025.MRT1

L 
0275030.MRT1

L 

0275020.MXEL 0275025.MXEL 0275030.MXEL 

0275020.MXL 0275025.MXL 0275030.MXL 

0275020.VXL 0275025.VXL 0275030.VXL 

 
 

Timeframe 



 
We would be doing a running change in production on 29

th
 January 2015 

 
Best regards, 
Daniel Wang 
Director 
Global Product Management 
Electronics Business Unit 
  
Dwang@Littelfuse.com 
 

mailto:Dwang@Littelfuse.com

